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Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427.

Dear Oregon Legislatures:

I am a life-long resident of Portland. My daughter was born in 1990, and joined the Beaverton School District in the
fall of 1995.

As you know, that is when the infamous Measure 5 was passed (I did not vote for this). It has decimated the
education system.   It is past time that we provide our students and families, and ultimately our community with
stable, adequate funding for K-12 education in Oregon. Our future depends on it.

Please support HB 3427 in order to ensure the kind of education our students need and deserve.

Thank you for your hard work.

Leslie Redman
Past parent of Beaverton School District
Beaverton School District Employee
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